
Interest in Child Care Trial Visit 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Child Care Provider's Name] 

[Child Care Provider's Address] 

Dear [Child Care Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am interested in exploring 

child care options for my [son/daughter], [Child's Name]. I came across your facility and was 

impressed by the values and services you offer. 

I would like to express my interest in scheduling a trial visit or attending an open house event. I 

believe this would be a great opportunity for my child to experience the environment and for me 

to learn more about your programs. 

Please let me know about any available dates and times for a trial visit or if there are upcoming 

open house events. I look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


